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DOMESTIC                                                   
200 g

Made in Canada

C-I-L 

PRUNING SPRAY 

Pressurized 

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN 

READ LABEL BEFORE USING 

DANGER 

EXPLOSIVE     EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE 

GUARANTEE:  asphalt solids 20%   

 REG. NO. 12670 P.C.P. ACT 

NU-GRO CORPORATION 
Woodstock, Ontario  N4S 8P6 

Laval, Quebec  H7S 1G3 
Calgary, Alberta  T2H 2S1 

C-I-L Pruning Spray is specially designed to aid healing of
pruning cuts, grafts and wounds on woody plants and trees. 
Spray cut with C-I-L Pruning Spray to give a protective
coating and prevent excessive flow of sap and entry of wood
boring insects.

DIRECTIONS 

Shake well before use.  Hold container upright about 25 cm
from the cut with the arrow pointing towards it.  Press valve
for a few seconds until the entire cut surface is covered with
the compound.  All wounds on roses or shrubs with a diameter



of 0.5 cm or more and on trees with a diameter of 1 cm or more
should be treated.  The abrasion or wound should first be
cleaned of any loose bark or dirt before treatment.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Spray harmful if 
inhaled or swallowed.  KEEP CHILDREN AND PETS AWAY FROM
TREATED  AREA DURING APPLICATION AND/OR UNTIL DRY.

HAZARD:  Do not use in presence of open flame or spark. 
Contents  under pressure.  Do not place in hot water or near
radiators, stoves or other sources of heat.  Do not store over
50EC.  Do not puncture or incinerate even when empty.

DISPOSAL:  Dispose of empty container with household garbage.

FIRST AID:  DANGER - This product contains petroleum
distillate.  Therefore, IF SWALLOWED, do not cause vomiting. 
Get medical attention.  IF PATIENT IS UNCONSCIOUS, give him
air.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out in the label and subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to  persons or property arising from the use
or handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

C-I-L is a trademark of ICI Canada Inc. NU-GRO Corporation is
a Registered User. 82006 0293
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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